
Friday, July 20, 2018 at 3:07:26 PM Central Daylight Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: Session Acceptance Le.er No1fica1on
Date: Friday, June 29, 2018 at 6:44:15 PM Central Daylight Time
From: DO_NOT_REPLY@allacademic.com
To: Nekita Tingle

Dear Nekita,

 

Thank you for your proposal submission to the 2018 ASHE Conference. I am very pleased to inform you that your
proposal (iden1fied below) has been accepted for inclusion on this year’s conference program. You are being
contacted because you submi.ed the proposal. If there are addi1onal authors/presenters on your proposal, please
be sure to no1fy them of the acceptance.

 

Title of Proposal: #WokeOrNah: Naviga1ng the Discussion on Higher Educa1on’s Role to Address Systemic Injus1ces
Inside and Outside the Academy

Author(s): [[authors]]

Format of Proposal: Interac1ve Symposium*

 

* Please note that this may not be the format of your first choice. 

 

If you are delivering a self-designed paper session, consistent with your agreement during the proposal submission
process, please upload a copy of the full papers in the session for your discussant on the proposal submission site
no later than October 17, 2018. Your uploaded document will not be made public, and will only be visible to
par1cipants in your session including your discussant and chair.  Should you not upload a paper by the deadline, your
discussant may elect only to give cursory feedback or no feedback at all. If you are presen1ng a roundtable discussion
or a poster, you will receive an email message next month explaining the procedures along with your session details. 

 

The reviewers’ comments on your proposal are available in the proposal submission site. In your Submi.er Menu
within the submissions tab, click on "review summary" under the ac1ons header to the right of the proposal 1tle.  All
proposals were reviewed by at least three reviewers. The Program Commi.ee hopes that the reviewers’ feedback will
be helpful to you as you con1nue your work and prepare your presenta1on. 

 

As you know, the 2018 ASHE Conference will be held in Tampa, FL on November 14-17, 2018. Presenters must
register for the conference, and conference registra1on and hotel informa1on are available on the ASHE conference
website. ASHE is pleased to announce that several $400 graduate student scholarships are available for conference
travel. Informa1on will be available soon. Congratula1ons and thank you again for your submission. See you in
Tampa!

 

Sincerely, 

http://convention2.allacademic.com/one/ashe/ashe18/
http://convention2.allacademic.com/one/ashe/ashe18/
http://www.ashe.ws/conference
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Dafina-Lazarus Stewart

Chair, 2018 ASHE Program Commi.ee

 

Holly Schneider

ASHE Director of Conference & Events

 


